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Texas College

Most Commonly Asked Questions- Book Vouchers

1. How can I obtain a book voucher?

Book vouchers are normally given out at the beginning of each semester.  Students must come to the Business Office and present a copy of their financial aid award letter, last four digits of their SSN, student id number, and a valid Texas College email address.

2. How do I know if I qualify for a book voucher?

All students who are receiving financial aid may be eligible for a voucher.  Once the student presents a copy of his/her most current financial aid award letter the Business Office will determine the student’s eligibility.

3. How much money can I expect to receive for a voucher?

On average, most students receive a maximum amount of $400.00; however the exact amount of the book voucher may vary from student to student.

4. I received a $400.00 book voucher, but I don’t need the entire $400.00.  What happens to the remaining amount? The Business Office will only charge the student’s account for the exact amount spent online with Akademos;  once it has  been determined that all of the student’s expenses (tuition, student fees, textbook charges etc.) have been taken care of (via financial aid) the student may expect to receive a refund for the remaining amount of the voucher.
5. When can I get a book voucher?  Book vouchers are normally given out at the beginning of each semester. A representative from the Business Office will send out notification regarding the times and location for book voucher disbursements. Requests for book vouchers are not honored during chapel.  Please note that the Business Office reserves the right to adjust the time of book voucher disbursement.

6. Can I request a book voucher over the telephone or via email?  All students requesting a book voucher must come by the business office and present a copy of their most current financial aid award letter.   Special circumstances will be handled on a case by case basis. 

7. What must I do after I receive a voucher?  Students who are eligible to receive a voucher will receive notification via email from Akademos.  The email will contain information regarding voucher number, voucher amount, and instructions for using the voucher. Additional questions regarding vouchers may be directed to the Business Office.

8. Can I purchase supplies with the textbook voucher?  The purpose of the book voucher is to provide students with the opportunity to obtain textbooks for their classes.  For this reason, no student will be allowed to use the vouchers for anything other purpose except purchasing textbooks.  Students who wish to purchase miscellaneous items may visit the campus store located behind McKinney Hall, directly across the hall from the cafeteria.  
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